
Saturday 30th November 2024
12-4pm

Dear Carfield Community

It is nearly time for the Carfield Christmas Fair! It will be a fun and festive day for everyone in 
the community and a chance to raise some money for the school through Carfield Friends. 
Everyone is welcome, so please tell your friends, family, and neighbours. We can’t wait to see 
you there!

Market Stalls
A selection of local businesses and makers will be providing gifts for all ages and tastes. Have a 
browse and help to support some wonderful small businesses.

Music
Carfield pupils will be showing off their musical skill in a series of scheduled performances in 
the lower hall. 

Refreshments
We will have mulled wine, tea, coffee, and hot chocolate as well as sweet and savoury baked 
items, as donated by you! Please drop all (nut-free) baked donations into the school office by 
Friday 29th.
Our festive BBQ will also be serving Christmas turkey burgers with all the trimmings, pigs in 
blanket hotdogs, and vegetarian equivalents. Additional savoury food will be provided by The 
Bhaji Shack.

Raffle
Our lovely stallholders are donating prizes from their stalls, and some local organisations have 
donated some excellent prizes too! Tickets are available online at 
https://go.eventgroovefundraising.com/ac2cfa. Friends and family are very welcome to buy 
tickets too so please send the link on!

Games
There will be lots of free games for all the family, and the ever-popular Chocolate Tombola will 
also be back. Please take any chocolate donations to the school office by Wednesday 27th. 

Crafts
Children can make their own free (and mess-free!) Christmas decorations. For the adults, 
there’ll be wreath-making at a cost of £8 between 12.30pm and 3pm.

Secret Gift Room
In the Secret Gift Room, children can secretly choose, and wrap, presents for their grown-ups 
with assistance from the Gift Room Helpers. Gifts will be priced at a maximum of £3. If you 
would like to donate any gifts suitable for adults, please drop off at the school office before 
Friday 29th November.

https://go.eventgroovefundraising.com/ac2cfa


Santa’s Storytime
Don’t miss Santa’s Storytime in the Woodland Library! He’ll be reading stories to the children 
every half an hour. Places will be limited so make sure you purchase a time-allocated ticket (£1) 
from the helpdesk when you arrive. Each child will receive a treat as they leave.

Contactless card payments will be available in the food and beverage section and for some 
market stalls, but cash is preferred where possible please.

P.S. More information can be found on the Facebook event page: https://fb.me/e/40nbq8ncS 

https://fb.me/e/40nbq8ncS

